
ST Xavier’S Public School-Mundra 

 
XAVIGO!!                                                                                                                    SXPS/14/2025-26                                                                                                                                                                               

Subject: School Reopening on June 9th, 2025               
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Warm greetings!     
We are delighted to announce that our school will reopen on Monday, June 9th, 2025, as per regular 

timings        . The class schedule will follow the timetable previously provided             . 
 

We extend a warm welcome to our students and look forward to a productive academic session    . 

Please ensure your child is punctual and prepared for the new session      . 
 

With good wishes,           
[School Administration] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


